
Miranda North Public School Newsletter 

Week 10, Term 3 
Principal’s Report 

As we close out the term, it is time to reflect on all our achievements, celebrations, experiences and             

learning.  This term has certainly been a busy one and I am sure everyone is looking forward to the school           

holidays. 

A quick recap - the term started with our school Athletics Carnival at Sylvania.  A great day of races,               

records and fun for all. 

Jellybeans music commenced and the squeals of recorders hung in the air across the school, it has been 

so pleasing to see students enjoy the classes, learning recorder and percussion, developing their music skills 

and knowledge.   

By week 3 our community came in for Open Day and were entertained by our wonderful dance groups,  

two choirs and our school band, finished off with a kindergarten item that captivated the audience.  

The pace picked up as our dancers and junior choir performed at the Sutherland Shire Schools Music         

Festival and our school representatives from our athletics carnival were also at the Zone carnival                

successfully winning several events, resulting in our team winning the entire carnival.  An outstanding 

achievement. 

Academically our students have undergone assessments as part of the whole state.  In Year 1, the Phonics 

assessment with 95% of our students meeting the expected score.  This is more than double last year and 

almost double for the previous two years.  Years 3 - 6 have also undergone the Check-in assessments and 

although data is still coming back, indications are that Year 4 is well ahead of state and similar schools.   

Year 3 have made excellent gains on the results from NAPLAN and the 5/6 classes continue to be                    

consistent.  Results in mathematics have been very strong across the board which has been a focus by the 

school over the last three years. 

Our SRC have also been working hard in raising funds to create a mural on the office wall.  Their goal has 

also been reached with the support of the P&C, the Point Bowling Club and their fundraising efforts.  We 

will now see many students participate in the creation of our new mural. 

A highlight of this term was our participation in Southern Stars Arena Spectacular.  Being part of 3000              

students performing through dance, singing and music was a massive experience for us!   

Students across the stages have been working hard in class and at home; with Stage 1 having created       

dioramas and reporting on their projects. Stage 2 have turned in impressive work, projects that examined 

and explored chosen countries in depth and Stage 3 have been working hard to get through all their 

course work and content. 

We look forward to an engaging, exciting Term 4 full of learning.  Our classrooms will once again be open 

for Grandparents Day on Wednesday 23 October. 

Are you a student in K - 5 and will NOT be returning to Miranda North Public School in 2025?  Please let us 

know as soon as possible, as this has a big effect on our class structures. 

Staff Changes -  Term 4 

Mr Angus will be on long service leave for Week 1. 

Mrs McHugh will be on leave for all of Term 4.  Mrs Byers will be replacing Mrs McHugh on 1E every   

Wednesday.  Mrs Violaris will be teaching and supporting in classes on Monday and Tuesday throughout 

the term with various classes. 

 



Principal’s Report continued 

Ms Eleni Petinos visited our school on Monday 23 September to congratulate our student leadership team. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The P&C have asked for pre-loved     

uniform donations.  Please send in any 

washed pre-loved uniforms that are still 

in reasonable condition.  We appreciate 

your donations!! 

 

P&C call out for Pre-Loved Uniforms 

We acknowledge the traditional custodians of country throughout Australia and recognise their continuing connection to land, waters 
and community. We pay our respects to Elders past, present and emerging, for they hold the memories, the traditions, the culture and 
hopes of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples across the nation. 



Sydney East Athletics Carnival 

 

Last week we had several students represent Miranda North at the Sydney East Athletics Carnival.  

Well done to all of those students who represented our school and the Cronulla Zone. We had some     

wonderful results and a special mention to the following students who have qualified for the NSWPSSA 

State Athletics Carnival which will be held during Term 4. 

Cruz C - 10 years boys 100m 

Ava J - 11 years girls 100m and 200m 

Nyema T - senior girls shot put 

Junior boys relay team - Cruz C, Axl T, Tyson B and Bodhi C 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



New Canteen Menu 

Ordering will be the same through Flexischools on Tuesdays and Thursdays 



Flexischools 

Enrol now for Kindergarten 2025 



Community Announcements 



Community Announcements - continued …. 



Community Announcements - continued …. 



Community Announcements - continued …. 



Community Announcements - continued …. 



School Calendar - Term 4  

2024 T4 

Week 1 

14/10 

First day of Term 4 

15/10 

K-2 swimming         

program 

16/10 17/10 
18/10 

3-6 Sport 

Week 2 21/10 

22/10 

K-2 swimming         

program 

23/10 

Grandparents Day 

2025 Kindergarten 

Orientation 1 

24/10 

Senior Choir & 1/2 

dance group visit to 

Juliana Village 

Whole School         

Assembly 

25/10 

3-6 Sport 

Week 3 
28/10 

Stage 3 Camp 

29/10 

Stage 3 Camp 

K-2 swimming         

program 

30/10 

Stage 3 Camp 

31/10 

3-6 Assembly 

1/11 

3-6 Sport 

Week 4 4/11 

5/11 

K-2 swimming         

program 

6/11 

2025 Kindergarten 

Orientation 2 

7/11 

K-2 Assembly 

8/11 

3-6 Sport 

Week 5 

11/11 

School Mural      

Workshop 

12/11 

School Mural       

Workshop 

K-2 swimming         

program 

13/11 14/11 
15/11 

3-6 Sport 

Week 6 18/11 

19/11 

K-2 swimming        

program 

20/11 

Kindergarten 2025  

Play Date 1 

21/11 

Whole School         

Assembly 

22/11 

3-6 Sport 

Week 7 25/11 

26/11 

K-2 swimming        

program 

27/11 

Kindergarten 2025  

Play Date 2 

28/11 

Stage 3 Gala Day 

29/11 

3-6 Sport 

Week 8 2/12 

3/12 

High School             

Orientation Year 7 

2025 

K-2 swimming        

program 

4/12 

5/12 

Year 6 Farewell       

Dinner 

6/12 

3-6 Sport 

Week 9 9/12 
10/12 

Christmas Parade 

11/12 

Reports go home 

12/12 

Presentation Day 
13/12 

Week 10 16/12 17/12 

18/12 

Clap Out (Year 6) 

Last day of Term 4 

19/12 

Staff Development  

Day 

20/12 

Staff Development 

Day 

Dec/Jan School Holidays.            Return to School:  Tuesday 4th February 2025 

162b The Boulevarde Miranda NSW 2229   Ph: (02) 9524 6842       mirandanth-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 


